
 

 

 

Notice of Intent to Award 

Issued: October 17, 2024 

 

FY 2024-25 East Basin Marina Dredging 

 

Bid Opening: October 10, 2024  

 

The Port of Astoria intends to award a contract from the subject ITB to: 

 

Bergerson Construction 

 

Note: an awarded contract is contingent upon successful contract negotiations:  

 

Contractor Bid Amount 

The Dutra Group 
 

$2,047,500 

JF Brennan Company 
 

$1,529,000 

Bergerson Construction 
 

$762,745 

 

 


